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The following investigation was conducted by Special 
Agent RICHARD J. BURNETT: 

An inquiry was made at the Records Bureau of the 
Dallas Police Department, Dallas, Texas, on September 15, 1964, 
to obtain photographs of LORAN EUGENE HALL and WILLIAM HOUSTON 
SEYMOUR, who were reportedly arrested by the Dallas Police 
Department on charges of investigation for violation of the 
Dangerous Drug Law. 

Miss JUDY HAHN, Clerk, Records Bureau, Dallas Police 
Department, advised on that date that her.. records to not 
indicate that either HALL or SEYMOUR were photographed by this 
department at the time of their arrest on October 17, 1963. Miss 
HAHN Checked with the Identification Division of the Dallas Police 
Department and was advised that they have no record of either 
HALL or SEYMOUR having been photographed by this department in the 
past. 

On September 21, 1963, LLOYD SANDERS, Identification 
Division, Dallas County Sheriff's Office, Dallas, Texas, advised 
that his files contain no reference to either HALL or SEYMOUR. 

On September 18, 1964, Mrs. MARJORIE RIGBY, Assistant 
Manager, Crestwood Apartments, 1080 Magellan Circle, Dallas, 
advised that her records to not indicate that anyone with the 
surname of "FERRER", "FERROR" or similarly spelled surname was 
residing in this apartment development during September, 1963. 
Mrs. RIGBY stated that the rental records of this development 
are not kept by apartment numbers or street address, but simply 
by the name of the renter. She stated that a person by the 
surname of "FERRER", or similar name, could well have been living 
with some other tenant, and sudh information would not have been 
known to her office. 
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